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Message:
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed redistricting efforts currently
underway in the Texas Legislature. As a concerned citizen, I believe this mid-decade redrawing
of congressional maps is both unconstitutional and contrary to the interests of everyday Texans.

The current redistricting process, initiated during a special legislative session and reportedly
influenced by partisan interests, undermines the foundational principles of fair representation.
Redistricting is traditionally conducted once per decade following the census, and any deviation
from this norm—especially one lacking transparency and broad public support—raises serious
constitutional and ethical concerns.

Moreover, this effort appears to prioritize political gain over the voices of our diverse
communities. Many Texans, including myself, view this as a power grab that threatens to dilute
the representation of historically marginalized groups and erode public trust in our democratic
institutions.

I urge you and your colleagues to halt this redistricting initiative and instead focus on
policies that genuinely serve the people of Texas. Our democracy depends on fair and equitable
representation—not on maps drawn to entrench political power.

Thank you for your time and consideration.




